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THE RIGHT RESPONSE AT THE RIGHT TIME

Legal Alert: I-9 Implementation Delayed

2/2/2009

USCIS has announced that it will delay implementation of the new I-9 form
until April 3, 2009. USCIS issued an interim final rule in December 2008,
which amended its regulations governing the types of acceptable identity and
employment authorization documents and receipts that employees may
present to their employers for completion of the I-9 form and included a new
[-9 form. This rule was to take effect February 2, 2009. On January 30, 2009
USCIS announced that it is delaying implementation of the rule in order to
extend the public comment period.

If you have any questions regarding this issue please contact Geetha
Nadiminti, gnadiminti@fordharrison.com, 404-888-3940 or any member of
Ford & Harrison's Business Immigration practice group.
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